


Happy New Year and Thankyou

Happy New Year! We hope you had a fabulous Christmas and New Year and that 2025 brings you joy and good

health! Thank you to those who wrote Christmas cards and gave us gifts. It was very kind and generous of you and

very much appreciated!

We’re all set for a great year ahead, full of fun, hard work, exploration and amazing experiences. As ever, if you

have any questions or concerns then please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Sandie & Georgina

READING

We’re really excited about the fabulous books we’ve chosen to read to your children this half term and can’t wait to get started! Our
big focus for English will be the book, ‘Inside The Villains’, by Clotilde Perrin. Other books we’ll look at are – Fantastically Great
Women Who Changed The World and The Tunnel.

Please continue all the great work you’ve been doing at home to help improve your children’s reading by trying to hear them read 4-5
times a week for around 10 minutes. We know it’s not always easy and that every child is different so there may be many ways to
approach supporting them. If you’re finding it hard, please pop in or drop us an email and we’ll help you find the best way to help them.
It really makes such a huge difference and the one-to-one help that you can give them, especially in these early years is invaluable.


